
@4:54

10-005
COMMENT

CL-02575

PAGE 81

April 24, 2010

Secretary of the Commission
Commodity Futures Tradin8 Commission
Washinston, D C

Dear Sir:

Appreciate the opportunibl to comment. Believe the market and public would be better served ifthere
were to be position limits for precious metals.

Exemptions to limits should be offered only to legitimate hedgers. Huge disproportionate short

concentrations as seen in the COMEX silver futures market should not be allowed.

Sincerely,

Herman Carstens M.D.


